
Policy for Unattended Children 
 

It is not the library’s function to offer childcare. The library will contact the 
Wayne County Sheriff’s Department if underage children are left 
unattended in the library without the express permission and 
understanding of library staff. 
 
All children age 8 or younger shall at all times be attended by a responsible 
person (e.g. and adult or designated caregiver of responsible age). 
 
Children under age 10 are not permitted to use computers unless a holder 
of an adult card is sitting with them at all times. 
 
Parents or guardians are responsible for children’s behavior in the library.  
Children deemed out of control or disruptive to other patrons or library 
staff will be spoken to or asked to leave. 
 
Parents or guardians will be held financially responsible for damage to 
library property or materials caused by their children. 
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